
 

 

 

 

March 24, 2023 

 

The Honorable Kay Granger    The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro 

Chairwoman      Ranking Member 

House Appropriations Committee   House Appropriations Committee 

Room H-307      1036 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, D.C. 20515    Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro:  

 

I am requesting funding for the Ginger Hill Sewer Extension Project for Fiscal Year 2024. 

 

The intended recipient is the Carroll Township Authority located at 128 Baird Street, Monongahela 

Pennsylvania 15063. 

 

This Clean Water SRF project will provide sewer service to approximately 74 equivalent dwelling 

units located along Route 136 and Route 917 in Washington County, Pennsylvania. The extension 

of the public sewer to the Ginger Hill area will eliminate 74 aging and malfunctioning on-lot septic 

systems, which will reduce the likelihood of untreated or partially treated sewage discharging into 

the environment. 

 

This is a valuable use of taxpayer dollars because it will help prevent sewage discharge in the local 

area and extend service to additional communities. 

 

This project has a federal nexus because it is for the purposes authorized in Title VI of the Clean 

Water Act, 33 U.S.C 1381 et seq. 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family. 

 

Very respectfully,  

 

 

  

 

Guy Reschenthaler  

 


